
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Johnson Class & Year 4 Lead    13th October 2023   

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Further to the letter sent to you in July regarding Johnson’s class teacher, I am 
pleased to inform you that the school have successfully appointed Miss H Steele to 
be Johnson’s class teacher and the Year 4 Lead.  Miss Steele will be in school next 
week and will be introduced to the children in Johnson Class while also having the 
opportunity to have a handover with Mr Chesters, to ensure continuity.   
 
Miss Steele will also be able to meet with Mr Ward, Mrs Ponchaud and Mrs Clark and 
all the children in year 4 too. As you are aware the classes in the year groups all work 
closely together to ensure consistency.  
 
I would like to thank Mr Chesters for his support and continuous hard work in 
Johnson Class and I am sure you would join me in this too.  
 
Thank you for your support on this matter and if you have any concerns, please do 
not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher, Miss Steele the Year Lead, Mrs 
Smith the Deputy Head and I am always happy to discuss any issues you may have. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss V Buckland 
Headteacher 
 

 
 


